
 

  

PCMG Weekly Digest 
  

Dear Master Gardener, 
 
Welcome to our first week using constant contact for our weekly digest. 
I know not everyone has signed up for it so if you know of anyone on 
your project who is not getting this email then please have them sign up. 
 
It has been a busy and successful week. We had our first in person 
master gardener meeting which went wonderfully. We got to honor our 
past presidents as well as our Master Gardener of the Year and our 
Friend of Master Gardner's. It was also great to have Dr. Bobbitt attend 
the meeting and say few words. I was also thrilled to see how many of 
our members both new and old we in attendance. 
 
Expect the weekly digest to evolve and change over the next few 
months as I play with the various settings to find a style that works best 
for us. 
 
Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach out if you 
have any questions or concerns. 
 
Happy Gardening, 
Derek Reed  

  

 

Time to pay dues! 
ON-TIME DUES AMOUNT: 
$20 (Jan. 1st - April 30th) 
PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT:  



$30 (After April 30th) 
ONLINE PAYMENTS!!!! 

Click Here to Pay Dues 
Online!!!! 

 

 

Seed Swap Saturday 

Mc Math Library is having a seed swap this 
weekend Saturday, February 24th from 
10:00 to 11:30. Be sure to bring some seeds 
to trade!. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

  
 
Pulaski County Extension is 
hosting a rain barrel workshop 
Saturday March 9th from 1 to 2 pm! 
Learn the ins and outs of setting up 
your own rain barrel. 
The class is free to join, but spots 
are limited. Call our office at 501-
340-6650 now to secure your 
place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Uyh5axGPd-cZsWHv60vTY1x5_reigX4B3J090pW06KS6LdXAkkrvb7we7U2wdi1vt1TbtSvL__s6KzoNmNBXn8YMF5WGW9GlaZgqv1qa2HMzod1RHOGM_MfR9rF2xs0_pNfkNTlIENTFOUPVwH5i4d3E4Xx-K8e3LEHYAgH6sFJOXWl4tukSUQ==&c=uY65egT0rw0uzf82j-oARxdkWU2a6KBNjVUuXVKR5dtnrALMY3_8rQ==&ch=1YwNoJ_d7P5eL_VLBN9voVW6prAEz8-A3b4btWjSrP6oJ1AdmwtDJw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Uyh5axGPd-cZsWHv60vTY1x5_reigX4B3J090pW06KS6LdXAkkrvb7we7U2wdi1vt1TbtSvL__s6KzoNmNBXn8YMF5WGW9GlaZgqv1qa2HMzod1RHOGM_MfR9rF2xs0_pNfkNTlIENTFOUPVwH5i4d3E4Xx-K8e3LEHYAgH6sFJOXWl4tukSUQ==&c=uY65egT0rw0uzf82j-oARxdkWU2a6KBNjVUuXVKR5dtnrALMY3_8rQ==&ch=1YwNoJ_d7P5eL_VLBN9voVW6prAEz8-A3b4btWjSrP6oJ1AdmwtDJw==


 

 

A Fruit Pruning workshop will be held Wednesday, March 6th from 12:30 - 4:30 at the 
Clarksville fruit research station. Learn how to prune Blackberries, Blueberries, 
Muscadines, Peaches, and More. $20 dollar to register. 

 

Click Here to Register 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Uyh5axGPd-cZsWHv60vTY1x5_reigX4B3J090pW06KS6LdXAkkrvb7we7U2wdi1vrVD5ZS9BG57hWdiyNYQROr4GfxSzrCHgjE0_RoIQ75lBsrFR1xiYw9btc2v-PfiUPi1WTMR7jErzY8WhJjAlEZuaUFCtYjMAAR2xcA1PPLinwDeMTkaJ0Q3RhceZZdnsOoCmrUNY2E_za9vVSrSweQ==&c=uY65egT0rw0uzf82j-oARxdkWU2a6KBNjVUuXVKR5dtnrALMY3_8rQ==&ch=1YwNoJ_d7P5eL_VLBN9voVW6prAEz8-A3b4btWjSrP6oJ1AdmwtDJw==

